
Good morning, today is Wednesday, May 16th 
 
Pride club will be meeting in 214 today during 8th grade lunch. 
 
Start cleaning out your closets! We will be having a clothing drive next week.  Bring in your 
gently used clothing to benefit other kids. All items will be donated to Clothes for Kids, an 
organization that helps students in our area.  To help you remember to donate next week, we 
will also have a spirit week.  Check the schedule for each day’s fun dress up.   
 
A reminder, all students who are doing projects for the Innovation Expo need to turn their 
projects in to their science teachers by Friday, May 18th  

 


